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	Alaska State Legislature


Please enter into the record my testimony to the _House Education Committee 
on ____HB85 ______ dated ________040815__________________.

Honorable Representatives,

 We would like you to support HB 85, "An Act relating to college and career readiness assessments for secondary students; and relating to restrictions on the collection, storage, and handling of student data." 
 
We are alarmed about our children's personal data being collected on a massive scale without my permission.  When we gave his personal information to the school, we thought (mistakenly) that it would be protected and go no further than the school walls.  How wrong we were.  It is the intent of the State of Alaska DEED and the Federal Government to personally track our children from preschool to when they enter the workforce (P-20W, SLED, Answers, through OASIS, PowerSchool). We ae alarmed that this is all being done without our knowledge or consent. 
 
This is especially alarming in light of the security breach at Premera Blue Cross, who just informed us that our children's personal data including SS#, physical address, and medical data has been stolen and we need to have daily monitoring of their credit report now. This massive data collection IS A VERY BAD IDEA, ANONYMITY IS THEIR ONLY SECURITY.  FERPA no longer protects us. 
 
Please support HB85.
 
Sincerely, 
Jeff and Linda Sisson
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